
From: Sorenson, Ryan
To: Alderperson Roberta Filicky-Peneski
Cc: Duellman, Janet
Subject: RDA Land
Date: Monday, May 22, 2023 12:48:19 PM

Hello RDA Chair,
I am requesting that the Redevelopment Authority holds the RDA owned land on the South
Pier, and allows the event planners for the Boat Races coming this August (11-13) to have
access to the land.
This will be a great event, and we want to ensure that we can utilize the land for this event.
 
Thank you.
 
 

Ryan Sorenson
Mayor
City of Sheboygan
920-459-3317
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